
Welcome Back!

THE MILL
NEWSLETTER

The MILL is now open for patrons after a quiet
summer and we are looking forward to seeing all the
new projects you create! We have some fun changes

and additions to our makerspace!

New manager hired

Sewing machine is setup and ready for use

Two vinyl cutters

New 1.25-inch button maker

Bi-weekly featured projects

So much more!

 

 



New Mascot Naming  

What's New?  

This wonderful "sMILLadon" was

created by one of our staff members,

Sam Rardin! We will vote on a name

for this handsome creature, so please

stop in and drop your potential name

for it into the suggestion box.

Suggestions will be collected until

October 22. We will publish the top

choices in our November newsletter

for you to vote on the winning name!New Manager  

Welcome Jessica Fleener, our new MILL manager! Jessica

brings a new set of skills that enhances our capabilities in

supporting patrons' creative projects! Come introduce

yourself to Jessica and see the great changes to the

makerspace. She is looking forward to meeting you and

ready to encourage creativity!  



Featured Projects 
This week: 3D Pens  
Try  ou t  our  3D pens !  Make

two-d imens iona l  a r t  o r  th ree-

d imens iona l  f i gu res  and

s t ruc tu res .  Fo l low us  on

Ins tagram (@uidahomi l l )  fo r

more  images  o f  s tuden t

p ro jec ts !



Upcoming Events 
October 

Make It @ the MILL
October 7 - "Make It @ the MILL: Vinyl Stickers"

12:30 PM to 1:30 PM



October 21 - "Make It @ the MILL: Advanced Vinyl
Stickers"

12:30 PM to 1:30 PM



Bi-Weekly Featured Project
October 11 through October 15

VR Headsets



Current Hours 
Mon, Wed: 8:00 AM to 8:00 PM 

Tues, Thurs, Fri: 8:00 AM to 5:00 PM 
Located on the First Floor of the Library

 
@uidahomill


